
From: Turley, Roxanne -FS
To: Richardson, Jessica -FS
Cc: Dechter, Mike- FS; Halbrooks, Blair -FS
Subject: FW: [External Email]Include plan for hiker safety.
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Jessica:
 
As we receive objection submissions I will be in touch with you so that you check your record to let
me or Blair know if each individual submitted timely comments during a designated opportunity for
comments.
 
Here’s the first (that I know of).
 
Please let me know if Mr. Jones submitted comments during an opportunity to comment.
 
Thanks, Roxanne
 

Roxanne Turley 
Regional Administrative Review Coordinator

Forest Service
Southwestern Regional Office
p: 505-842-3178 
roxanne.turley@usda.gov

333 Broadway Blvd. SE
Albuquerque, NM 87102
www.fs.fed.us 

Caring for the land and serving people

 
 

From: wildvagabond  
Sent: Monday, November 29, 2021 9:29 AM
To: FS-objections-southwestern-regional-office <objections-southwestern-regional-
office@usda.gov>
Subject: [External Email]Include plan for hiker safety.
 

[External Email] 
If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic; 
Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.
Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov

Yes, I previously requested that this proposed action include strong measures to protect and
safeguard hiker safety. From rampant out of control and lacking in trail etiquette mountain bikers.
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This is a threat of injury and prevents enjoyment of public lands use.  This public safety threat needs
to be addressed across the forest, and particularly in the high use areas, such as the Dry Hills. 
Yes, I submitted this request in a letter (US Postal Service) and via the official feedback portal.
This is my formal objection to allowing mountain bikers to make our public trails single use, and to
the lack of measures to protect hikers and equestrians from out of control mountain bikers.  This
perpetual lack of trail etiquette, next to no observation of the trail yield signs (excuses abound 
behavior remains decidedly antisocial, lacking in sharing the trail) is marginalizing users other than
mountain bikers. 
Education efforts have not and will not be sufficient to change the behavior of mountain bikers. 
I am once again requesting that the FS adopt alternating use days on all districts of the Coconiño
National Forest, including the Dry Hills area. For example, mountains biking permitted to ride on the
North quadrant on even numbered days (no riding on the South quadrant on these days), then
permitted on odd numbered days on the South quadrant.  Alternating use days is the only
reasonable action that will restore public safety and enjoyment to our local trails.
Thanks for including these public safety measures across our multiple use forest.  It's not just for
mountain bikers. 
 
Cordially, 
 
Rob Jones

 

 
 
Wherever you go there you are. 
http://wildernessvagabond.com/index.html
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